
To whom it may concern,   
 
I am writing to express my concern at the possible loss of cash in our society. I do not 
believe that cash should be phased out or gotten rid of at all. There are many reasons 
for this that affect myself and many members of our society and honestly I can’t believe 
we are even having this conversation! It’s crazy.  
 
I urge the Jersey Government to keep cash circulating and state my opinion that cash is 
king!! Long live cash!  
 
Sincerely,  
Samantha Milho  
 


